
 

 

 

 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240157.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Dear South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust, 
 
I understand Frindsbury Hill in Strood is going to be closed for 3 months. 
Can you please provide all communication, emails, letters meeting notes or 
minutes where this matter has been discussed, particularly where Medway 
Council has liaised with yourselves. 
 
Can you also provide any risk assessments that have been carried out in 
respect of the closure and response times to the Wainscott Estate should the 
area become gridlocked. 
 
We have not had any communication with Medway Council regarding Frindsbury Hill 
in Strood road closure so we are unable to provide the information requested. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


